

Bear Necessities Pediatric Cancer Foundation 55 W. Wacker Drive, Ste. 1100 Chicago, IL 60601 312.214.1200

November 5, 2008

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Rhea 1217 N. Stratford Road Arlington Heights, IL 60004

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Rhea:

On behalf of Bear Necessities Pediatric Cancer Foundation and the children waging their courageous battles against pediatric cancer, we would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$19,100.00 raised at the Kailyn Rhea Foundation's 3rd Annual Golf Outing. Through your generosity and support we will continue our mission to eliminate pediatric cancer and to provide hope and support to those who are touched by it.

Bear Necessities is a unique organization in several ways. Our initiatives focus on immediate assistance for the children, their families and hospitals throughout the year, and also fund national research projects on an annual basis. During the foundation's history, over 80% of the revenue has been allocated in support of the mission.

Cancer remains the leading cause of death by disease in children under 15. Until we meet the day when every child can live a life free of cancer, the need remains to continue to promote awareness and improve prevention, diagnosis and treatment.

Thank you for helping us to eliminate this devastating disease and providing the hope for these brave children to have "many more tomorrows".

Kindest regards,

Kathleen A. Casey President/Founder We are so thessed to 1 have your support. Xara rie

Kara Nitz

Director of Community Outreach

Thank you for all you do for the Bear!

*Bear Necessities Pediatric Cancer Foundation is a registered 501c(3) and all donations are tax deductible as allowed by law. This letter serves as your proof of contribution for tax purposes.



Executive Committee

President Kathleen A. Casey

> Vice President Susan A. Hallen

Treasurer-Interim Eric Lundstrom, CPA

> Secretary Jolene Madurzak

Medical Advisory Liaison Kelly Kramer, RN, MSN

> Dennis Culloton Eric Zaleski

> > Fr. Paul White

Board of Directors
George Houlihan
Tim Mauery
Ginny McGarnity
Pamela Mikulee
Elizabeth Neuhoff
Cristina Ohr
Gregory Scurto
Russell Scurto, Past President
Tracy Scurto
Bradley A. Stephens
Ralph Wakerly, Past Chairman

Medical Advisory Council Gina Baldacci, LCSW Eric C. Beyer, MD, PhD Meg Crum, LCSW John M. Cunningham, MD Stewart Goldman, MD Emily Gotha, CCLS Anne E. Hagey, MD Julie Jones, CCLS, M.Ed Paul M. Kent, MD Jennifer Krieger, 1.SW, CCLS Nicole Lennie, MS, CCLS David Mayer, MD Richard McDonough, MD Heather Moore, RN, MSN Lisa Mulvaney, CCLS Allison Parise, RN, BSN Lucy Ramirez, LSCW Jean E. Schwab, LCSW Jenneh Scott, BSCCLS Susan F. Sencer, MD Marcelo Bento Soares, PhD

James Whitlock, MD

Advisory Council

Michael Curran

Honorary Members
Tony and Laune Amonte
Gary and Sandy Fencik
Jay Levine and Mary Ann Childers
Mike and Kim Singletary

